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Congratulations to the shortlisted students of MBA 2015-17/BCA 2014-17 & BBA 2014-17 batch for 

clearing the Second round of the recruitment process of Vivo Mobile (Huijin Electronic India Private 

Limited) 21/01/2017 (Saturday). All the best to Pratik Agarwal, Kaisar Raza ,Kaiser Azam, Sujeet 

Kumar,Purnima Singh , Vishakha Arya , Sujoy Kumar Bose, Raksha, Abhjeet Sinha, & Sitanshu for the 

next round. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


